
 

 

 

Herndon, February 17th, 2017  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EVAP System Upgrade Lamborghini Aventador  

 

Dear Lamborghini Sales and Service Manager,   

In the course of continuous product monitoring and internal tests, Automobili 
Lamborghini S.p.A. has determined that, should the fuel tank be overfilled during 
refueling, in certain situations, liquid fuel could reach the carbon canister and the purge 
valves could cause fuel vapors to not be treated properly.  

Under certain vehicle operating conditions, for example, over revving the engine with the 
vehicle stopped and in neutral, these improperly treat fuel vapors may possibly come in 
contact with hot gases. Especially if combined with a not approved aftermarket exhaust 
system, this could lead to risk of fire.  

For safety reasons, these vehicles must therefore be upgraded to the latest technical 
features. Should you have a vehicle in stock included in the VIN range of affected vehicles 
which needs to be upgraded to the latest EVAP system version, please stop sales of such 
vehicles immediately until the recall campaign has been performed. 

VIN Range of affected vehicles:  
Beginning: ZHWEC1476CLA00091   Ending: ZHWET3ZD1HLA05975 
 
The draft instructions for upgrading the vehicles are already available on the Dealer Portal 
at the page “Service and Recall Campaigns”. 
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In order to best support you in answering the questions of your customers, we are 
attaching the FAQ (Frequently Asked Questions) you must conform to. Since these 
activities are extremely important, we are confident you will make every effort to ensure 
that the vehicles are recalled and upgraded in the shortest time possible. 

The significant dates for this recall are listed below: 

 Customer notification starting February 24th; 

 Part orderable starting February 24th. 

For further questions please don’t hesitate to contact your Sales and After Sales Manager. 

Yours sincerely,  

      

Alessandro Farmeschi    Rene Sueltzner 

Chief Operating Officer     Head of After Sales 

Automobili Lamborghini America LLC  Automobili Lamborghini America LLC  

 

 


